
West Virginia American Water (WVAW) purchases water from Armstrong PSD for the Montgomery 

Heights District. Armstrong PSD frequently produces water with elevated levels of Haloacetic Acids in their 

system.  WVAW received a notice of violation from the WV Bureau for Public Health on 9/19/2024 for 

elevated levels of Halotacetic Acids. No mechanism currently exists for WVAW to remove Haloacetic Acids 

from the water purchased from Armstrong PSD. WVAW is in the process of acquiring the Armstrong PSD 

system and intends to begin supplying customers of both Armstrong PSD and Montgomery Heights from 

our award winning Kanawha Valley water treatment plant in the near future.
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